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United Conciliation Party, 
Private Bag 11068, 
Algoa Park 
6005 

January 29, 1992 

The Secretariate 
Codesa 
World Trade Centre 
PO Box 500 
Kempton Park 
1620 

Dear Sir, 

I wish to apply, on behalf of the United Conciliation Party, for membership of the Convention 

for a Democratic South Africa (Codesa). 

For your information, I supply the following facts. The United Conciliation Party was 

founded in 198band has a total membership of 509000 Some of its members have served for 

many years as councillors of the local authorities. This has given them practical experience in 

politics and administration at the grassroots level. Membership of the United Conciliation 

Party has also given them insight and experience of politics on the wider regional and even 

national level. 

I trust you will given favourable consideration to the United Conciliation Party’s application 

for membership of Codesa and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Yours sincerely 

[Sct 
Tamsanga L. Linda 
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SIGNPOST PUBLICATIONS AND RESEARCH CENTRE 

P.O. Box 26148 
0007 Arcadia 
South Africa 
Tel. (012) 98-2680     

TELEFAX TRANSMISSION COVER NOTE ~ TELEFAX NUMBER (012) 98-1491 

pate: January 29, 1992 | Time: 3:45pm 

TO: The Secretariate, Codesa. 

FAX No: 211, 397-2211, 

senoer: Dr & P Cain, 

TOTAL NUMBER OF PAGES INCLUDING THIS COVER NOTE: i 

IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE ALL PAGES, PLEASE RING US IMMEDIATELY 

MESSAGE: 

Dear Sirs, 

I have been informed. by Mr Tamsanga L. Linda, President of the Unitec Conciliation 

Party, that his organisation would like to apply for membership of the Convention 

for a Democratic South Africa. 

I would therefore be most grateful if you would send the necessary application 

forms to Mr Linda at the following address: 

The President, 
United Conciliation Party, 
Private Bag 11068, 
Algoa Park, 
6005. : 

I thank you in anticipation for your assistance in this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

é thin 
Dr E P Cain 
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United Conciliation Party 

Private Bag 11068 

Algoa Park 

6005 

| 

Dear Mr Linda 

This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your application dated January 29 1992 to 

participate in the CODESA process. Your application has been forwarded to the Management 

Committee for consideration. In the meantime you are kindly requested to respond to the 

attached questions and return it to the CODESA offices. 

Yours Sincerely 

Murphy Morobe 

(Head: CODESA Administration) 

e 
CONVENTION FOR A DEMOCRATIC SOUTH AFRICA 

e 
PO Box 307, Isando, 1600, South Africa. 

Telephone (O11) 397-1198/99. Fax (O11) 397-2211 
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United Conciliation Party, 

Private Bag 11068, 

Algoa Park 
6005 

January 29, 1992 

The Secretariate 
Codesa 
World Trade Centre 
PO Box 500 
Kempton Park 
1620 

Dear Sir, 

I wish to apply, on behalf of the United Conciliation Party, for membership of the Convention 
for a Democratic South Africa (Codesa). 

For your information, I supply the following facts. The United Conciliation Party was 
founded in 1986and has a total membership of 509000 Some of its members have served for 
many years as councillors of the local authorities. This has given them practical experience in 

politics and administration at the grassroots level. Membership of the United Conciliation 
Party has also given them insight and experience of politics on the wider regional and even 

national level. 

I trust you will given favourable consideration to the United Conciliation Party’s application 
for membership of Codesa and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Yours sincerely 

UNITED 

CONCILIATION PARTY 

f) So 
UNITED WE STAND 

a es 

Tamsanga L. Linda 

   

  

PRIVATE BAG 11066 

ALGOA PARK 6605 RSA 
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Mr Linda 30 April 1992 

President 
UNITED CONCILIATION PARTY 

Private Bag 11068 
ALGOA PARK 

6005 

Dear Sir 

We refer to the application by your organisation to be admitted 

as participant in CODESA. 

The matter came up for consideration at the meeting of the 

Management Committee held on 27th April 1992. In this regard we 

wish to thank you for your reply to the questionaire that was 

sent out to you. 

We regret to inform you that after careful consideration the 

Management Committee has decided not to admit your organisation 

as a full participant in CODESA. 

May we draw to your attention that this decision does not 

preclude your making written submissions to any of the five 

Working Groups with regard to matters relevant to their Terms of 

Reference. 

With kind regards. 

Secretariat 

e 
CONVENTION FOR A DEMOCRATIC SOUTH AFRICA 

      
PO Box 307, Is 

‘Telephone (O11) 39.  


